
Dear Parents/Carers, 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

We have rearranged class photos for Year 1 and 6WG as they missed out due to 

isolating. The photos will take place on Thursday 8th July.  

Please send your children in to school dressed as you would like them to appear 

on the photograph. 

Many thanks, 

School Office 


